
 

 

Colloquium Origenianum Tertium Decimum 
Monday, August 15th – Friday, August 19th, 2022 

Origen and Philosophy: A Complex Relation 
 

6th Circular Letter, April 2022 

Dear Friends and Colleagues, 

The organization of the Origeniana XIII in August at Münster has been finalized. At this point, 
the German government has repealed most restrictions relating to the corona virus. At WWU 
Münster, all classes are taught in person, and all conferences and workshops can take place. 

Therefore, the registration for the Origeniana XIII is now open. Please use the following link. 

https://wwuindico.uni-muenster.de/event/406/ 

The conference fee includes the reception dinner on Monday evening, the lunches on Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday, and all coffee breaks. Please note that your registration will only 
be completed after you have payed the fee (by invoice or by credit card; WWU Münster does 
not use PayPal; we apologize for any inconvenience). The registration is open until May, 31. 

As to housing, we have reserved rooms in various hotels in the city center of Münster. If you 
would like to book one of these rooms, please use the following link: 

https://www.uni-muenster.de/FB2/en/origenianaXIII/housing/index.html 

The “housing” portal should take you to a resource that organizes a list of hotels in which 
rooms are reserved. For registration, the final program, and other information, please consult 
the conference website: https://www.uni-muenster.de/FB2/en/origenianaXIII/index.html. 

For those who do not plan to come to Münster, it is possible to participate in the event digitally. 
In this case, there is no conference fee, but you still must register. It will be possible to give 
your paper online (via zoom). Unfortunately, it will not be possible to participate in the 
discussions of other papers, but you can follow them via zoom stream. 

I sincerely hope that as many of you as possible will come to Münster in August! The pandemic 
situation is currently improving, and I am very confident that it will continue to do so through 
the summer. It will be a pleasure to welcome you to our University! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Alfons Fürst (Münster, organizer), Marie-Odile Boulnois (Paris), Samuel 
Fernández (Santiago de Chile), Peter Martens (Saint Louis), Lorenzo Perrone 

(Bologna) and Emanuela Prinzivalli (Rome) 

 

Contact: origeniana@uni-muenster.de 
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